
Fourth Sunday of Lent 
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1913 Ritter Drive • Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 
573-335-7667 • Fax 573-335-0034 • www.svcape.com 

Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 
We are one Church: loving Jesus, 
serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 
We are a vibrant Catholic church 
serving a diverse community in a 
safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 
along their faith journey. 

Core Values 
Discipleship • Hospitality 

Service • Worship 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish/English) 

Weekday Masses 
Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 8:00 a.m. 

First Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 
First Friday of the month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 
or by appointment  

Parish Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Carrying Our Cross 
LENTEN MISSION 

Monday, March 31 - Wednesday, April 2, 2025  6:30 - 7:30 p.m. 
Confessions 7:30 p.m. (each evening) 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 
1913 Ritter Drive  Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

Through a multi-media presentation including Scripture, prayer, music and personal 

testimony, this three night Lenten Mission will remind us of the overwhelming gift of 

sacrificial love which Jesus gave us through the cross He bore. We will also reflect on 

what Jesus is asking from each of us when He says, "If anyone desires to come after 

me, let him deny himself, and take up his cross, and follow me” (Matt 16:24). You’ll 

hear how Our Lord has empowered Tony 

Melendez with a gift of music. You’ll meet his 

lovely wife, Lynn Melendez, who works as the 

Director of Evangelization and Family Life for 

the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau. 

Her spirit filled smile is contagious. His 

brother, Jose Melendez, is Tony’s manager and 

sound engineer. Jose will also be sharing 

during the mission. Tony has presented for the 

National Eucharistic Congress, has performed 

at twelve World Youth Days and has shared his 

story and music in countless retreats, 

conferences, and liturgies worldwide.  

Tony Melendez is an internationally renowned 

singer and guitarist. He was born without arms 

and, as a teenager, he taught himself to play the 

guitar with his feet. In 1987 he was chosen to be a 

gift given from the youth of Los Angeles to Pope 

John Paul II. Pope John Paul II was so moved by 

Melendez that he spontaneously jumped into the 

audience and commissioned Melendez with a kiss 

that was to be seen around the world. Saying: “My 

wish for you that you continue giving hope to 

others.” This televised moment catapulted 

Melendez to be a hope giver to the world.  



March 30, 2025 

The stewardship message in the parable of the prodigal son is that it is 

never too late to become a good steward. Blessed is the elder brother who 
had been a good steward all along, but blessed, too, is the prodigal, who 
had to lose all he had in order to understand the value of what he’d been 
given. 

 • Mass Intentions • 

Monday, March 31  
 6:30 am Sharon Mazzota  

Tuesday, April 1 
 6:30 am Harold J. Werner, Sr.  

Wednesday, April 2 St. Francis of Paola 
 6:30 am Pearl Powderly  

 5:15 pm Jackie and Harold Siebert   

Thursday, April 3 
 6:30 am Tiny Bless   

 8:00 am Leon and Bernice Jansen   

Friday, April 4 St. Isadore 

 6:30 am Simon John Bisher  

 8:00 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  St. Vincent de Paul Women’s Council 

Saturday, April 5 St. Vincent Ferrer 
 6:30 am Tessa Hill Family (living) 

 5:00 pm Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Gene and Eleanor Nenninger Family 

Sunday, April 6 Fifth Sunday of Lent 
  8:00 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Ron and Judy Roth Family 

 10:00 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family  

 3:00 pm Poor Souls in Purgatory  
 (Bilingual)  

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember the sick, the hospitalized, and 
those who care for them. Pray also for homebound 
St. Vincent  parishioners. 

❖❖❖ 

First Friday Schedule of Prayer 
All are invited to attend First Friday devotion on April 4, 2025. Please 
choose any of the prayer opportunities below, or you can attend Adoration 
of the Blessed Sacrament anytime throughout the day for quiet prayer 
time.  

6:00 a.m. Recitation of the Holy Rosary 
6:30 a.m. First Friday Mass 
7:00 a.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  
8:00 a.m. First Friday Mass 
12:00 noon Confessions from 12:00 - 12:30 p.m. 
3:00 p.m. Recitation of the Divine Mercy Chaplet 
5:00 p.m. Stations of the Cross (Spanish) 
6:15 p.m. Stations of the Cross (English) 
6:45 p.m. Benediction 

It is of particular importance to begin, or renew, devotion to the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus in the spirit of reparation of St. Margaret Mary Alacoque. 
The practice of the nine First Fridays is a particularly powerful way to do 
this. Jesus gave this devotion as a way of offering reparation to Him and 
consoling His Sacred Heart. Take full advantage of the means that are 
given by showing love for Jesus and His Sacred Heart. For more info, go to 
www.simplycatholic.com/how-to-observe-first-fridays-andfirstsaturdays/. 

Lenten Fish Fry 
The St. Vincent de Paul Men’s Association will sponsor a Catfish 
Dinner each Friday during Lent from 4:30 - 7:00 p.m. The family 

friendly meal includes fresh American pond raised catfish, 
“Todt secret recipe cole slaw,” “Koehler famous hush 
puppies,” mac and cheese, dessert and drink. Tickets are 
$13 for adults, $7 for students. Carryouts are available.  

Fish Dinner Desserts 
Each week during Lent, the Circle Leaders of the Women’s Council will 
contact parishioners to donate desserts for the Friday Fish Dinner. If 
you have never been called and would like to bring a dessert on Friday, 
April 4, please contact one of the following: Jan Kelley (573-576-4981), 
Jill Janet (573-270-0174), Millie Hinkle (573-450-6848), Marilyn Bell 
(573-334-8121), Kathy Stearley (573-944-2054), or Norma Parker  
(573-208-8802). 

Catholic Relief Services 
Today parishes across the country take up the Catholic Relief Services 
Collection. Your support for this collection aids victims of persecution 
and natural disasters, provides legal services to poor immigrants, and 
advocates for the powerless. Through your generosity, six Catholic 
agencies in the United States and around the world reveal Christ’s love 
to the vulnerable refugee, the immigrant family, and those who are 
poor and marginalized. Please prayerfully consider contributing to The 
Catholic Relief Services Collection today. 

Welcome to St. Vincent! 
On March 19, the Solemnity of St. Joseph, 
Spouse of the Blessed Virgin Mary, three 
people who have been in OCIA instruction 
for several months were welcomed into the 
Catholic Church. They made their 
Professions of Faith and received the 
Sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist.  
Congratulations to Erika Beussink, Dr. 
Douglas Grove and Logan Mainord!          



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - March 23, 2025 

 Collection $ 12,572.60 

 E-Tithing $ 25,476.00 

 Total $ 38,048.60 

 Weekly Budget $ 35,000.00 

Difference (7-1-24 to 3-23-25)   $ 68,075.18 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

May  They Rest  in  Peace 
Sympathy is extended to the families of: 
Mary Kathryn Day, mother of Patty Matthews;  
James Irwin, a member of the St. Vincent Parish family; and 
Corona “Coonie” Essner, a former member of the St. Vincent Parish family. 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Readings - April 6, 2025 

Isaiah 43:16-21  Philippians 3:8-14 
John 8:1-11 

  • The Week Ahead • 
Monday, March 31 
 6:30 pm Parish Mission 
 7:30 pm Reconciliation 

Tuesday, April 1 
 9:30 am Communion Service at Arbors 
 6:30 pm Parish Mission 
 7:30 pm Reconciliation 

Wednesday, April 2 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilts 
 9:00 am Wednesday Morning Bible Study 
 10:00 am Mass at Chateau Girardeau 
 2:00 pm SVS Stations of the Cross 
 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 
 6:00 pm Parish School of Religion 
 6:30 pm Parish Mission 
 7:30 pm Reconciliation 

Thursday, April 3 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Thursday Women’s Bible Study 
 1:00 pm Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 
 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

Friday, April 4 
 7:00 am Adoration of the Holy Eucharist 
 12:00 pm Reconciliation 
 4:30 pm Fish Fry 
 5:00 pm Stations of the Cross (Spanish) 
 6:15 pm Stations of the Cross (English)\
 6:45 pm Reconciliation 
 6:45 pm Benediction 

 Saturday, April 5 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 am - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 
 5:00 pm Confirmation 

 Sunday, April 6 
 10:00 am Children’s Liturgy 
 6:00 pm Parish Take Back Sunday 

With Gratitude 
Our Extending the Mission ... Building on the Cornerstone of Christ campaign 
continues to be successful and we have received a total of $6,965,750 toward 
our minimum target of $7 million. Our volunteers have visited parish families 
and received gifts from 303 of them. 

In each of our lives, the gifts of others have been extremely significant. We do 
well to reflect upon our founding members who established and grew our 
parish. We greatly appreciate parishioners taking time from their busy 
schedules to meet with volunteer visitors. We have been enthusiastic to share 
the opportunities this on-going fundraising initiative presents to address many 
important needs, both now and in the years to come, for St. Vincent de Paul 
Parish. We thank you for the importance and magnitude you have shown in the 
careful and prayerful consideration of your sacrificial gift.  

One goal of our campaign is to receive a decision from each parish household. 
Our dedicated volunteers have been hard at work over the last several weeks 
presenting the campaign’s needs and delivering its message to our 
parishioners. I wish to emphasize once again the opportunity that lies before 
us. Many of you have responded and done so sacrificially, and I am grateful for 
your support. I am confident that those of you who have yet to receive a visit 
will do your best to support our parish campaign in this extraordinary 
undertaking.  ~ Father Rick 

 

Number of Pledges: 303 
Total Dollars Raised: $6,965,750 

Percent Towards Minimum Target: 99% 

 

St. Vincent de Paul School is proud to announce 
Lenore Herndon as the new Assistant Principal for 
the 2025-2026 school year. Lenore has dedicated 16 
years of service as a teacher in the SVS community, 
enriching the lives of countless students, and 
contributing to the strong foundation of St. Vincent 
de Paul School. Please keep Lenore in prayer as she 
continues her important work in shaping the future 
of our children. 
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 • Contact Information • 

Take Back Sunday 

Do you want to join other parishioners for good food, conversation, and 
simple prayer time? Come to “Take Back Sunday” in the lower meeting 
room on Sunday, April 6, beginning at 6:00 p.m. The parish will 
provide the meat and your family is asked to bring a potluck food item to 
share. After dinner, the Rosary will be prayed. Please RSVP by calling the 
parish office at 573-335-7667 or by emailing contactus@svparish.com. 

All married couples and religious who previously took part in 
a Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend are invited to a 
community meeting on the second Sunday of each 
month from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. at the KC Hall, 316 S. 
Spanish. If planning to attend, please RSVP to Alicia 

Schumer at 573-225-8776.  

Worldwide Marriage Encounter presents weekend experiences for 
married couples to rekindle romance, enhance meaningful communication, 
and deepen and renew commitment. Sign up now as space is limited. For 
more information or to apply, go to wwme.org, or call Terry and Eric 
Engholm at 314-649-7317. Upcoming dates include …  

• April 4 - 6, 2025, St. Peter’s, Missouri 

• June 13 - 15, 2025, St. Peter’s, Missouri 

• August 1 - 3, 2025, Drury Plaza, Cape Girardeau (Local World 

(Local Marriage Encounter location) 

Notre Dame Regional High School Spring Musical 

The Sound of Music 
April 3, 4 and 5, 2025  7:00 p.m. 

April 6, 2025  3:00 p.m. 

Cynthia R. King Performance Hall 
Notre Dame Regional High School 

Tickets ($15) can be purchased at www.notredamehighschool.org/
musical or at the door (if available) 

Question: Which priest/deacon has 
chosen the Lansing Lugnuts as his favorite 
baseball team and the Dominican Sisters of 
St. Cecilia as his favorite religious order? 

Answer: Deacon Rob Huff’s favorite 
baseball team is the Lansing Lugnuts. His 
favorite religious order is the Dominican 
Sisters of St. Cecelia in Nashville. 

Best wishes to Deacon 
Rob as he celebrates 
his birthday on April 2! 

Sacrament of Confirmation 
The Sacrament of Confirmation will be celebrated by 
Bishop Edward Rice on Saturday, April 5, 2025, at 
the 5:00 p.m. Mass. Please keep these young people 
and their families in your prayers during this final week of 
preparation. 

Council of Catholic Women 

The St. Vincent de Paul Council of Catholic Women will meet on 
Monday, April 7, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. in the lower meeting room. 
April is Mental Health Awareness Month and Ruth Ann Hester, 
Licensed Professional Counselor, will speak on mental health issues 
facing women. For questions, call Judy McGuire at 812-236-1755 or 
Kathy Berkbigler at 573-587-5970. All women of the parish are 
invited!!! 

file:///C:/Users/suzann%20cross/Documents/Weekend%20Pillar%20Stuff/4.2021%20Experience%20Bulletin%20Announcement.docx


Salad for the Fathers 
Once a week, Salad for the Fathers Ministry supplies a large lettuce salad (chef 
salad, cobb salad, fresh spinach salad, garden salad, etc.) to three priests. This 
is in appreciation for the time and service they give to the parish family. It’s a 
small way to say thank you and provide refreshment and retreat. If you would 
like to assist with this ministry, please use the QR code or sign up at https://
signup.com/go/asyQDwa. Please deliver your meal (dinner rolls are okay but no 

desserts please) to the rectory at 741 N. Forest Avenue between 
5:00 - 6:00 p.m. If you have questions, contact Beverly at the 
parish office by calling 335-7667, Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 
p.m. Thank you for sharing your time, talent, and harvest! 

A Lenten Opportunity 

Beatitude Boxes 
and Bags 

Blessed are they who hunger 
and thirst for righteousness, 

for they will be satisfied. 
MATTHEW 5:6 

During the season of Lent, the 
parishioners of St. Vincent are invited 
to collect food and paper items for 
distribution to the needy. Beatitude 
Boxes will be filled with specific food 
items and Beatitude Bags will be 
filled with specific paper products. 
Tags are posted on the bulletin board 
in the gathering area. Some tags will 
list all items in the box (approximate 
cost $30-$35) and all items in the bag 
(approximate cost $12-$15). Other tags 
list some of the items in the box or bag. 
You are invited to take one or more 
tags and purchase the requested items. 
Return the items to the designated 
boxes in the gathering area no 
later than April 18. Boxes and bags 
will then be filled and given to the 
needy in the local community. 

Stations of the Cross 
A Beautiful Tradition 

The Stations of the Cross are images of 
stories about the passion and death of 
Jesus Christ. Most of the stories which 
make up the Stations were drawn from 
Scripture, and others, such as Saint 
Veronica wiping the face of Jesus, were 
taken from tradition. The route 
traditionally held to have been taken by 
Jesus to his death at Calvary 
(Golgotha) in Jerusalem is called the 
Via Dolorosa or the Sorrowful Way. 
The Stations were erected in local 
churches as a way of bringing this 
prayerful experience to those who 
could not travel to Jerusalem. 

Stations of the Cross 
are celebrated in the 
church every Friday 
during Lent at 5:00 in 
Spanish and at 6:15 
p.m. in English. 
Stations are also celebrated by 
the school on some Wednesday 
afternoons at 2:00 p.m. Please 
join in this devotional prayer and 
make it a part of your Lenten 
journey.  

Usher Workshop 
A workshop for all current ushers and any new ushers will take place after 
each Mass during the Lenten season. Please make time to be present to get 
updates on this important ministry of hospitality to parishioners and guests. 
The workshop will identify the main responsibilities of what an usher is called 
to do before Mass, during Mass, and after Mass. Father Rick will be doing these 
updates during the Lenten season after each of the Sunday Masses. Listen for 
when your Mass will be having the workshop. Thank you for making the 
celebration of Mass safe and filled with hospitality. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 



IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 
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 • Contact Information • 

❖❖❖ 

Job Opportunities 

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Parish, Cape Girardeau, is seeking a 
dedicated and detail-oriented Accounting Clerk/Administrative 
Assistant to join the parish staff. This full-time position plays an essential 
role in ensuring the smooth operation of the parish’s financial and 
administrative functions. The ideal candidate will have a background in 
accounting/bookkeeping and will demonstrate a commitment to the 
Catholic faith by being an active, practicing member of the Catholic 
Church. This hourly position begins June 1, 2025. Benefits include health 
insurance, retirement plan, life insurance, paid sick leave, and vacation. 
For more information and to obtain an application and job description, 
please contact Cheryl Oberhaus at St. Vincent de Paul Parish, 1913 Ritter 
Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701, email coberhaus@svparish.com,   
phone 573-335-7667. 

St. Vincent de Paul School is currently accepting applications for a 
Fifth Grade Teacher. The candidate should have a current Missouri 
teaching certificate. Preference will be given to practicing Catholics. 
Interested candidates may contact Kay Glastetter, kglastetter@ 
svcape.eduk12.net, or call the school office at 573-334-9594.  

St. Vincent de Paul School is currently accepting applications for an 
Art Teacher. The candidate should have a current Missouri teaching 
certificate. Preference will be given to practicing Catholics. Interested 
candidates may contact Kay Glastetter, kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net, or 
call the school office at 573-334-9594.  

St. Vincent de Paul School is currently accepting applications for a 
part-time Technology Teacher. The candidate should have a current 
Missouri teaching certificate. Preference will be given to practicing 
Catholics. Interested candidates may contact Kay Glastetter, kglastetter@ 
svcape.eduk12.net, or call the school office at 573-334-9594.  

Notre Dame Regional High School is accepting applications for a full-
time English Teacher for the upcoming 2025-2026 school year. A 
bachelor’s degree in secondary education with an emphasis in English is 
preferred. Applicants should submit a cover letter, resume and a list of 
references to Principal Paul Unterreiner at paulunterreiner@ 
notredamecape.org by April 7, 2025. 

Discover the Joy of Walking 
in the Footsteps of St. Francis 

Are you seeking to grow closer to God and live your faith in a 
meaningful way? Consider the Secular Franciscan Order (OFS), a 
fraternity of men and women who follow in the footsteps of St. 
Francis of Assisi. 

As Secular Franciscans, we are called to live out the Gospel in our everyday 
lives through prayer, simplicity, and service to others. We believe that each 
person is called to be a witness of God’s love and peace, and we strive to 
bring the spirit of St. Francis into the world around us. 

Come and Learn More! 
We invite all those interested in exploring a deeper spiritual journey to join 
us at one of our monthly meetings.  The St. Padre Pio Emerging Fraternity 
meets on the fourth Sunday of each month at 1:00 p.m. in the St. Agatha 
Room at Saint Francis Medical Center.   

For questions or for more information, contact Julie Schuchardt, OFS at 
573-450-7727 or visit the National Website at secularfranciscansusa.org. 

Thank You 
With grateful hearts, the staff, volunteers, 
and mamas at Birthright of both Cape 
Girardeau and Marble Hill want to give you 
a huge Thank You Hug for your generosity! 
Gifts at Christmas, the first Sunday of each 
month, and the Beatitude Boxes are all 
beautiful blessings that support life here at 
our centers. Please pray for the families we 
serve and the volunteers who serve them. 
God bless you all! 

Peace and Life, 
Kim Sellers 
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Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 

If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have 

questions, please fill out the form and place it in the collection basket. You may also 

mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please feel 

free to contact parish office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday - 

Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at contactus@svparish 

or call 335-7667. A parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/

Parish/. 

Name ______________________________________________________  

Street Address ________________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  ________________________________________________  

Phone ________________  Email ________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member.  

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. 

Rice Bowl 2025 
Catholic Relief Services (CRS) is celebrating its 
50th year of funding hunger and poverty 
alleviation efforts around the world. The 
program, which is supported by more than 
12,000 Catholic parishes and schools across the 
United States, has raised more than $350 
million since its inception.  

“For half a century, CRS Rice Bowl has been a pillar of our work,” said Sean 
Callahan, CRS president and CEO. “It has given hope to millions of our sisters 
and brothers experiencing hunger. We are humbled by the generous support 
that Catholics across the United States have shown for CRS Rice Bowl and for 
their global family.” 

In celebration of CRS Rice Bowl’s 50th anniversary, supporters are invited to 
join in prayer and reflection throughout the Season of Lent. Everyone is also 
invited to visit crsricebowl.org and share a Lenten prayer intention on the 
interactive USA map. 

When you donate to CRS Rice Bowl, you are sharing your life and your 
abundance with the global family in need. Please return your Rice Bowl to 
Church on Good Friday. 

Congratulations  to … 

Steve and Lisa Hardesty 
as they celebrate their 

35th Wedding Anniversary. 

Please pray for all married couples 
and those preparing for marriage. 

Volunteers Needed 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish wishes to add new volunteers to teach 
Children’s Liturgy at the 10:00 a.m. Sunday Mass. If interested in this 
wonderful ministry, please contact Alicia Schumer at 573-225-8776. 

LifeHouse Maternity Home, Cape Girardeau, is in need of a 
volunteer team to assist in mowing. There will be four teams in operation 
so each team would mow approximately once a month for two hrs. If you can 
help, and have a few others to join you, please reach out to Mark Loos at 573-
579-6672. Thank you. 

 • Holy Week Schedule • 

Tuesday, April 15 
Chrism Mass • 7:00 p.m. 

Blessing of Oils and Priests’ 
Renewal of Commitment 

St. Mary Cathedral 

“Spy” Wednesday, March 16 
Confessions “on the hour” 

12:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

Please note there will be no 

scheduled confession times during 

the Sacred Triduum of Holy Thursday, 

Good Friday, and Holy Saturday. 

Holy Thursday, April 17 
Morning Prayer • 9:00 a.m. 
Mass of the Lord’s Supper 

7:30 p.m. 
Eucharistic Adoration 
9:00 p.m. - 12:00 a.m. 

Good Friday, April 18 
Morning Prayer • 9:00 a.m. 

Passion of the Lord • 12:00 p.m. 
Passion of the Lord • 7:30 p.m. 

Holy Saturday, April 19 
Morning Prayer • 9:00 a.m. 

Easter Vigil Mass • 7:30 p.m. 

Easter Sunday, April 20 
Easter Masses 

6:30 a.m. • 8:00 a.m. • 1o:00 a.m. 
3:00 p.m. (Bilingual) 

  

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

https://www.crsricebowl.org/


K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
ONE DAY SERVICE 

Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

573-334-9131 
autotireandpartsnapa.com 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 573-547-8818 
123 Elm Street  Perryville, MO 63701 

info@lundyheatingandcooling.com 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

573-335-5700 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420      www.c-p-u.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

Herman, Gary, 
John & Collin Peters 

5644 State Highway 25 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-243-6282 
www.petersheatingandair.biz 

Dependable Service 
Since 1968 

1140 N. Kingshighway  Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

www.patrickfurniture.com 

573-334-6146 Store 
Monday - Friday 10 - 6  Saturday 10 - 5 

Kevin Cracraft 

Sales Specialist 

Cell 573-579-0100 
kevin@patrickfurniture.com 

Stan Irwin, AAMS® 
Financial Advisor 

326 S. Mount Auburn Rd., Suite 102 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
573-335-8274 

MAKING SENSE OF INVESTING  

SOUTHEAST MISSOURI 

David Westrich, MD, FACS 

Shawn Parker, MD, FACS 

Todd Lumsden, DO, FAOCO 

John Kinder, MD, FACS 

Tatyana I. Metelitsina, MD 

573-335-2600     

573.332.7223 

Terry Spence D.D.S., M.D.S. 

Jennifer Burzynski D.M.D., M.S. 

2103 Broadway  Cape Girardeau MO 63701 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     
Broadview at Route K 

Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 



573-846-6344 

Auto, Home, Life, & Business  (573) 335-5822 

ALWAYS PRESENT 

tdfoundry.io 

hudsonchirocape.com 

Cape’s #1 Chiropractic Clinic 
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